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Management 

Professional Management Assist is the management company for Cedar Point Owners’ Association. Should you have any questions or concerns about the community, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Our contact information:

Professional Management Assist

Suzanne Sneed

P.O. Box 5069

San Antonio, Texas 78201

Phone: 210-733-8398

Fax: 210-733-0374

Email: srsneed@aol.com
HOA website:

Neighborhoodlink.com/Cedar_Point

Sign up for the updated site and Share association information!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The BOD would like volunteers to help power wash and stain the Babcock fence. The date is TBD and depends on the amount of volunteers. This will be an all-day project. If you are interested,  send an e-mail to desim00@hotmail.com.   Please list your name, phone number and  respond no later than July 9,2011. The more volunteers we get, the less the cost will be for this improvement. Thanks for your help!   
SAFFE OFFICER

Your Saffe (San Antonio Fear Free Environment) Officer is Raul Alonzo. He can be reached at 210-207-5825. He will be able to answer any questions in regards to the safety of Cedar Point.

The Board would like to collect all homeowners E-mail addresses. This way, the board of directors can be able to effectively communicate with all homeowners in the event of an emergency. Your e-mail address will not be distributed in any way. Please send to Desiree Marshall (desim00@hotmail.com).

Manager’s Report

              By Suzanne Sneed

We want to thank all the homeowners who make our job easier by following the simple rules established in the Declaration of Protective Covenants.  The Covenants are intended to provide guidelines for residents to follow so that property values in the community are maintained at their optimum. Below are some reminders:

→ Look at your fence…does it have missing or broken boards, or need to be re-stained? If so, please take a weekend to make these repairs so that we don’t have to send a reminder letter to you.

→If you have siding on your home, be aware of any mold or mildew that needs to be removed. Sometimes all that is needed to remove it is to spray it with bleach water (3 parts water/1 part bleach).

→Look at the painted areas of your home and repaint faded trim areas, front doors, and garage doors. 

→Don’t’ leave garden hoses strewn around the yard. When you’re finished watering, properly store them so that they look neat, or better yet, out of site. Insure your yard is neatly trimmed, edged, and mowed for neat curb appeal.

→Don’t allow your animals to roam around unleashed. It is dangerous to allow your animals to roam the neighborhood and disrespectful to your neighbors. When you are walking your pet, be sure to clean up any deposits they leave. Your neighbor should not have to pick up your pet’s excrement.

→Trash and trash containers should only be put out on the days of trash collection. Trash containers are unsightly and it only takes a couple of minutes to store them in the garage or behind the fence. This simple task makes a huge improvement to the overall appearance of the neighborhood.

Leads by example…take pride in your home and your community and hopefully your neighbors will do the same.

Stage Three Restrictions begin when the Edwards Aquifer level drops to 640 feet mean sea level at the monitored well. 

Landscape watering is allowed only EVERY OTHER WEEK, from 3-8 a.m. and 8-10 p.m. with an irrigation system, sprinkler or soaker hose, and only on your 

designated watering day.
No watering on weekends with a sprinkler, soaker hose or irrigation system. Areas without a street 

address, such as medians and neighborhood entryways, water on Wednesday every other week. 

And don’t forget to follow 

these year-round rules:

• Water waste is prohibited at all times. This includes lawn watering overspray and runoff.

Watering with drip irrigation is allowed every Monday, Wednesday and Friday, but only from 3-8 a.m. and 8-10 p.m.

 Watering with a hand-held hose is allowed any time on any day. Washing impervious cover such as parking lots, driveways, streets or sidewalks is prohibited. Health and safety exceptions may be requested from SAWS in writing. 

 Residential washing of vehicles or other equipment only on assigned watering days/times. No street runoff allowed.
WATERING SCHEDULE

Last Digit of

Street Address

Watering Day

Every Other Week

0 or 1-Monday

2 or 3-Tuesday

4 or 5-Wednesday

6 or 7-Thursday

8 or 9-Friday
This information can be found at www.saws.org

